
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 
DATE: APRIL 10, 2020 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Rescind the Notice of Intent to Award Contract to ACC Contractors, Inc. Dated 
April 7, 2020 and Notice of Intent to Reject All Bids for The Oswalt Academy New Campus Project: RFP Bid# 
2019/20(R7) 

 
TO ALL FIRMS: 
 
Please take Notice that the Rowland Unified School District hereby rescinds the Notice of Intent to Award 
Contract to ACC Contractors, Inc. and instead intends to reject all bids for the Oswalt Academy New Campus 
Project: Bid# 2019/20(R7).  
 
 

Rosana McLeod 
 
Rosana McLeod 
Director of Purchasing 
 
 
 
 
               
         

 
 


